RONCO

Dear Valued Customer,

RONCO is pleased to announce that we are relocating to our new facility!

Our new facility is modern and bigger; and will help us continue to service you better while providing
space for continued expansion.

Beginning January 5, 2015, we will be operating from our new facility located at:
70 Planchet Road
Concord, Ontario

L4K 2C7

Our telephone numbers remain the same:
905.660.6700

Toll free: 1877.663.7735

As part of the move schedule we will be closed on January 2, 2015. Regular operations will resume on
January 5, 2015.

Please note that in preparation of the move, RONCO Sample Room will be closed from
December 15 to Jan 6. Normal sample operations will resume on January 7, 2015.

We thank you for your understanding and support during this move time.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patronage and wish you and your
families a very happy and safe holiday season.
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